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File Ref: IRC-7319 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss W. Forest 
fyi-request-28827-236e69d1@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Miss W. Forest 
 
Thank you for your request of 19 October 2024 to Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington City Council 
(the Council) requesting the following information: 
 

• “Please provide the suppliers list as active in the accounting software list that are set up to 
receive payments from the WCC. 

 
I am seeking the supplier name and NZBN. 
 
Additionally please disclose how much of each of these have been paid during the current FY 
as actual expenditure.” 

 
Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 
1987 (LGOIMA).  
 
Please find appended to this letter, as Appendix 01, a list of suppliers that have received payments 
from the Council in the current financial year.  
 
Please note that the business registration numbers (NZBN) are missing for several suppliers as this 
information has only been recorded in our systems recently.  
 
If you require further information, please contact official.information@wcc.govt.nz.  
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

  
  
Laura McIlhone  
Advisor  
Official Information & Privacy   
Wellington City Council  
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